
 

OFFICIAL 

 

AGSB PFA CHRISTMAS FAIR
Made at Home Stall Request 

Sunday, 3rd December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Christmas Fair will soon be here, this is the biggest PFA event of the year, where all 

proceeds go directly to buy items for our boys, and it is really important that we 

have your support. 

 

For the past ten years the PFA has run a Made at Home Stall. This is only made possible 

through your generous donations. We are looking for baked goods, crafted items, knitted, 

sewn, painted, carved or homegrown (anything homemade is desirable). 

 

In past years, examples of donations have included chocolate lollipops, bread, jam, 

chutney, pickles, Christmas bunting, cupcakes, brownies, cookies, sloe gin, centre 

pieces, wreaths, samosas, Christmas cards and ornaments, hair accessories and 

jewellery, plant cuttings, wood carvings, puddings, knitted dolls, crumbles and more. We 

accept anything! In recent years, we have also accepted unwanted items or gifts that are 

in good condition to sell, such as china plates, toiletries, jewellery, cushions etc. 

 

Please can we ask you to get someone in your family - parents, children, grandparents, 

uncles, aunts and/or even friends to make something special over the next 3 weeks? 

Every family has someone who can make something special! 

 

Can we also ask you to send an email to either pfaagsb@gmail.com or contact Ravi (details 

below) to let us know what you are able to make for the stall? We will answer any questions 

and offer as much help as we 

can. We are only as successful as the items you donate. Please do get involved and 

support your son(s). 

 



 

OFFICIAL 

Drop off days and times 

*Friday 1st December in the morning at school.   

On that day, it will be ‘non-uniform day’ in return for the boys bringing a donation of 

chocolates and a bottle (alcoholic or non-alcoholic) for the Tombola stalls. 

PFA Volunteers will be in 

the Coleman Hall to receive any home-made items for the Made at Home stall. 

 

*Friday 1st December in the afternoon at School Reception. 

 

*Friday 1st December after 6pm at Ravi's home in Sale 

 

* Saturday, 2nd December after 2pm at Ravi’s home in Sale 

 

*Sunday 3rd December (the day of the Fair) at school from 10am to 12 noon. If doing 

this, please let us know in advance what you are bringing. 

 

If you are unable to donate, any help on the stall on the day for an hour would be much 

appreciated. If you are unable to do either, you can make a monetary donation on 

ParentPay (“PFA1 - PFA Donations”) where all donations go to the PFA directly. 

Any form of donations, whether it is time, effort or money, goes directly to benefit the 

boys. 

Our contact details for the Made at Home Stall: 

Ravi Parupudi: 07545819799: ravishankarurp@gmail.com 

PFA: pfaagsb@gmail.com  

 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 

The Made at Home Team 

AGSB PFA 

mailto:ravishankarurp@gmail.com
mailto:pfaagsb@gmail.com

